
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 

 

This Public Notice is being posted in the event a quorum of the Washoe County Audit 

Committee is present for an upcoming training. This meeting is not an official meeting of the 

Washoe County Audit Committee, and no deliberation or action of the Committee will occur. 

 

Members of the Washoe County Audit Committee have been invited to attend an Audit 

Committee training that will be held at 3:00 p.m. on Thursday, November 7, 2023, in the Office of 

the County Manager – Caucus Room of the Washoe County Administration Complex, 1001 E. 9th 

Street, Reno, Nevada.  

 

 

 

 
Pursuant to NRS 241.020, the Agenda for the Washoe County Audit Committee has been electronically 

posted at https://www.washoecounty.gov/mgrsoff/board_committees/internal_audit/index.php and 

https://notice.nv.gov.  

 

https://www.washoecounty.gov/mgrsoff/board_committees/internal_audit/index.php
https://notice.nv.gov/

